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WEEKLY E-LETTER, SEPTEMBER 14, 2023 
 

REV. STEVE TORRENCE RETIREMENT: 

 

Our wonderful and supportive friend is 

retiring!  

Sunday September 10 will be Steve’s last 

pulpit appearance at MCC. All are welcome 

to this celebration on Friday 9/15 at the 

Seaside Café (Southernmost House)! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VIEW THIS NEWSLETTER ONLINE AT WWW.ONEISLANDFAMILY.ORG/NEWS 

PLEASE SEND ANNOUNCEMENTS TO OFFICE@ONEISLANDFAMILY.ORG 

WEEKLY E-LETTER AND SUNDAY ANNOUNCEMENTS DEADLINE: THURSDAY NOON 

MONTHLY CALENDAR: WWW.ONEISLANDFAMILY.ORG/CALENDAR  

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK: ONE ISLAND FAMILY OFFICIAL  

WE WILL RECONVENE WITH REGULAR 
WEEKLY SUNDAY SERVICES IN OCTOBER .  

 

In the meantime, have a safe, healthy 

and relaxed summer. 
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